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Plastatech® Engineering, Ltd. Manager Selected as  
Vice President of International Geomembrane Consortium 

 
 SAGINAW, MICHIGAN — Laura Storey, Business Development Manager for Saginaw-

based Plastatech Engineering, has been elected to serve a two-year term as Vice President of 

the international industry and academic consortium Fabricated Geomembrane Institute (FGI). 

Laura’s seat and other elected positions were selected at the FGI annual membership meeting in 

Orlando, Florida on March 13
th
.  

 

 “I’m looking forward to continuing my work with such a passionate group of individuals,” 

said Laura. “It’s amazing what great things can be accomplished when leaders pull together to 

help educate the industry on the benefits of utilizing fabricated geomembranes.” 

 

 FGI is a nonprofit organization located at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 

comprised of 54 industry and academic organizations. They are dedicated to advancing the use 

of fabricated geomembranes through education, research, and technology transfer.  

 

About Plastatech
®
 Engineering, Ltd.  

Plastatech produces calendered and extruded PVC films, weft-inserted textiles, single-ply 

PVC roofing membrane, reinforced and non-reinforced geomembranes, and laminated vinyl 

fabrics that are used for tension structures, temporary shelters, agricultural storage, pond liners, 

and other applications. Plastatech is headquartered in Saginaw, Michigan. For more information 

on Plastatech, call 800-892- 9358 or visit www.plastatech.com. 
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